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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                      11 November 2022 

 

Notification of Change in Auditor 

 

Sunnyvale, California; 11 November 2022: EBR Systems, Inc. (ASX: “EBR”), hereby advises that Deloitte 

& Touche LLP, has been appointed as auditor of the Company to replace Price, Kong, & Co., CPA's, P.A. 

(Price, Kong, & Co.).  

After a competitive tender process, the Board on the recommendation of the Audit and Risk Committee, 

selected Deloitte & Touche LLP based on their reputation, global recognition, and experience auditing US 

based, publicly listed companies.  

Deloitte & Touche LLP has agreed to act as the Company’s auditor beginning with the financial year 

commencing 1 January 2022.  

The Board takes this opportunity to thank Price, Kong, & Co. for their past assistance and professional 

services provided to the Company as auditor. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by John McCutcheon, President and CEO.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

Company    Investors 

John McCutcheon   Dean Dribbin 

President & CEO   Vesparum Capital 

P: +1 408 720 1906   P: +61 3 8582 4800 

E: info@ebrsystemsinc.com  E: EBRSystems@vesparum.com 
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